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Felicity Lewis
11/03/2023 08:51 AM
23-1039

I am against any high density housing in the San Fernando Valley.
It has been over-built and there is no longer any quality of life.
There seems to no longer be any City services. No street
sweeping, lapd does not answer the phones, traffic is horrible. It
reminds me of an issue brought up in my 7th grade science
class....when rats are over-crowded, they turn on each other. The
extreme crime and violence we are experiencing seems to follow
this theory. Drive out the tax payers and there will be nobody left
to foot the bills for the low income housing issues that seem to
take precedence with the City Council. There is the issue of a gas
leak in Porter Ranch..an ongoing issue for years. If it is so
dangerous, why do they continue to build in that area? People
should be well aware of the issue, and if they buy there anyway
they should not be eligible for compensation. As far as
subsidizing housing and transportation....I want to live in Carmel
and drive a Lamborghini, Where do I sign up?
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Name: maryann lopez
Date Submitted: 11/03/2023 07:50 AM
Council File No: 23-1039

Comments for Public Posting: Iam against the approval of this project.
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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am against the approval of this project
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Pam
11/03/2023 08:27 AM
23-1039

I’m against the apartments being built at Reseda Ranch. I don’t
live in that area but the impact will be felt throughout the Valley.
We already have too many people and too many cars in the Valley
creating tension, frustration and anger. This leads to more crime
and accidents! We were told that the ADU’s that were being
allowed were going to be low income housing and that the
occupants were going to use mass transit, that has NOT been the
case at all. There needs to be a moratorium on building in the
Valley.



